
September 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian; 
 
Once again, Wm. G. Davis will be having our annual Terry Fox walk/run on Thursday 
September 27th, 2018. All monies raised through our event will be forwarded to the Terry Fox 
Foundation to further the cause of cancer research. Our walk/run will occur during our regular 
school day. We will take the students on a 3.5km run/walk on our neighbourhood roads close to 
our school. All students and staff will be taking part in this special event. After this event, there 
will be a “Toonies for Terry” dance in the gym, which will end at 2:45pm when our school day 
ends. Students are welcome to donate more than a “toonie” if they wish.There will be a friendly 
‘class’ competition for the most money raised. 
 
We are very proud to be associated with the Terry Fox Foundation and believe that our 
involvement will launch a successful, positive and meaningful school environment. We are also 
very proud of our contribution to cancer research. Last year we raised $2154.70 on our Terry 
Fox day and hope to raise as much or even more this year! We are confident that we can reach 
this goal with the full participation of the school community. 
 
If you wish to make a larger donation on behalf of our school and would like to do so online, 
please visit http:​www.terryfox.ca/WilliamGDavisSchCambridgeON​. You will get a tax receipt 
emailed. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this event, please feel free to contact the school.  
 
All students will need parent permission to participate in the Terry Fox walk/run that 
takes us off school property. Please find permission form on School Day. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The William G. Davis Staff 

http://www.terryfox.ca/WilliamGDavisSchCambridgeON

